
-----Original Message----- 
From: Morag.Smith@scotland.gsi.gov.uk [mailto:Morag.Smith@scotland.gsi.gov.uk]  
Sent: 04 October 2011 12:40 
To: Brian MacKenzie 
Cc: Brian.Archibald@scotland.gsi.gov.uk; Carol-Anne.Redpath@scotland.gsi.gov.uk; 
Jayne.Hollas@scotland.gsi.gov.uk 
Subject: Highland-wide LDP - Reporters monthly update 
  

Brian  

I note below the reporters' monthly progress update for September:  

"The reporters held two hearing sessions on 27 and 28 September.  Topics 
considered at the hearings include spatial strategy, population growth, 
housing land requirements and proposed developments in the Inverness-
Nairn corridor.  In all, some dozen representees took part in the hearings.  
The hearings have clarified and extended the reporters' understanding of 
the issues that were under debate. 

The reporters have continued to seek additional written information from 
the council and from those parties who have made representations.  They 
have completed unaccompanied inspections of a number of sites to which 
reference is made in representations.  At this stage they do not envisage 
there being a need for any inquiry sessions or further hearings.  Sections of 
the report are now being drafted." 
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